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       The club has been really quiet for the month of June and the first half  of July,  Tony has been asking me to produce a rabbit from the 

hat to get some money into the bank, I cannot do that but if some member can please step forward and be our guest or support our events 

even rent the club we do need help to pay the bills.  

     The Blue Night was a very good evening with the band being in top form, smartly dressed and plenty of them, long may the tradition 

continue at Bramalea. An afternoon with Elvis was held on the 17th of this July and it turned out to be an excellent day, impersonator Billy 

Cruise won the Collingwood festival three years ago and sounded good, Elvis would have been proud (right Mr. Scade). Special thanks to 

Tony & Jayne for putting together our summer buffet. Please watch for upcoming events at your club and support whatever you can.  

    The club is having Rock & Roll nostalgia night AUG 27th with pub food.  Here is your chance to wear your teddy 

boy drape suit (drain pipe trouser and the long jacket) beetle crusher shoes and the comb in the back 

pocket and don’t forget the brylcreem . Ladies you must have kept some of your gear. Skirts well be-

low the knees, white socks, flat shoes, heavy on the hair lacquer (don’t forget to back comb) and your 

Woolworths perfume. 

  The Ran/Cel golf tournament was another successful day at Mayfield with a turn out of 84 golfers the end result was 

a tie at ten wins each,  I was pleased that we had a good turn out from our club we had to ask some of our players if they would play for the 

opposition to balance the teams. Thanks to the player who volunteered to jump over the fence.  As was explained to the players at our club 

the brewery let us down at the last minute for prizes, what was given was shown to the players who voted loudly to send them back to the 

brewery, it has been sent back no response so far.          

R.T.V. is going to be the way we shall see the games for the upcoming season there has been hours upon hours of discussion on this situa-

tion and the time has now come for us with no other option but to support Ibrox and N.A.R.S.A. in their quest to show the games in North 

America we at Bramalea certainly wish all the success to R.T.V. in their future endeavors. At this time we also wish Ally McCoist and the 

coaching staff along with the team all the best for the upcoming season. Ally being the new gaffer at Ibrox should make it interesting, if the 

team plays with the heart and enthusiasm he had we will be in good shape.    

Thank you to John Caldwell for installing the lights around our new disco ball it certainly looks good when one is tripping the light fantas-

tic. 

                          Alistair McFarlane President. 

    The club is having an open Domino tournament on Sunday Sept 18th, this is a warm up for the winter professional domino 

league players except it is open to all genders. The first down will be at 1.00 pm sharp. It will be the same format as the one we 

had in Oct 09.  

    There will be four groups, Four teams per group, Five downs per game. The two top teams in each 

group advance Into the second round.  Then it’s knock out stages to the final. 

    There will be a maximum of 32 players for this tournament so you better get down to the club and 

put you your name on the sign up sheet. $20.00 per person.  

     Prizes: ……  Winners of the tournament each receive $130.00 , Second place $80.00 to each player, Third place $60.00 to each 

player and $30.00 to each player for fourth place. There are four $10.00 prizes which will be announced at the start of the game. 

   You can choose your own partner for this tournament at the last tournament a couple of ladies came in fourth. 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

Supporters ClubSupporters ClubSupporters ClubSupporters Club    

NEXT GENERAL MEETING 
August 28th ….…. 2.30pm SHARP 

www.bramalearangersclub.com 

DOMINO TOURNAMENT: 



PUB NIGHT   AUG 27th 

 

ROCK & ROLL 50's  

NOSTALGIA NIGHT 

PUB FOOD 

    SALAD, PIES, PEAS & DESSERT 

 

                    $15.00 per person. 

There will be a prize for the best 50’s 

costume  

Contact: Tony Matthews or a committee member for tickets 

ANNUAL CLUB GOLF  

TOURNAMENT 

 
Sunday  
Sept 4th 

 
Glen Eagles Bolton 

 
$90 includes golf, cart, 

lunch, dinner, prizes 
 
 

First tee off time.........11:30am 
 

There is a sign up sheet at the bar.  
Please contact Stuart McFarlane.  

 

…....  It is with deep regret that we have to announce the 

passing of ….. BILLY KERNACHAN 

 

 

  …….It is with sadness that we announce the passing of  

… ROSANNE GLASS … wife of John Glass.   

    

… We are sorry to announce the passing of 

……..ADRIAN ROSS …. brother in law of Jim Bell. 

  

     From the executive and the membership we pass on our sympathies to the 

Kernachan, Glass and Ross family and friends, . 

 

 

                                                                                 We feel your loss. 

The annual Ryder cup golf tournament  between the Bra-

malea and Cambridge  Rangers supporters clubs will be held 

in September in Cambridge.   This years Captain for the Bra-

malea Club is Sammy Wood.      

SAVANNAH GOLF COURSE CAMBRIDGE 

        

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 17th 

 

TEE OFF 11.00 am 

 

GOLF, CART AND  

DINNER $70.OO 

 

15 TEAMS OF TWO = 30 

PLAYERS MAXIMUM 

 

THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET AT THE BAR 

GOLF FEE’S  MUST BE 

PAID BY NO LATER THAN 

SEPTEMBER 3rd 2011 

Congratulation to 

         Jim & June McHendry  
 

proud grandparents of a baby 

boy.  

 

     Mason James  
 

born on the 13th of July 

weight  6lb 7oz,  

 

 

       Proud parents Gary & Michelle.  

                              Baby and mother are well. 

 

 ….. We would like to wish the following a speedy recovery  

 

    Mrs Mcfarlane (Alistair’s Mum) who was in hospital in 

Scotland, she is home now. 

  Bob Jenkins wife ANN who has been attending the hospital for treat-

ment we wish her well. 

     Jim Scott who was in hospital for a spell in Scotland and Canada 

and is now at home hope to see you in the club soon..   

     Jack McAlister has not been at the club for a while due to ailments  

hope to see you at the dominos 

  We missed Jack and Jim at the RAN/CEL  we need you back next year.    

       We hope that we find our members and family in good health 

RYDER CUP 

CLUB GOLF: 

WELLNESS:   

CONDOLENCE:  

BRAMALEA RSC   Vs    CAMBRIDGE RSC 

BUS LEAVES THE CLUB 
AT  9.00am (SHARP) 
$10.00  per person 

BUS LEAVES THE CLUB 
AT  9.00am (SHARP) 
$10.00  per person 

CLUB EVENTS: 

NEWBORN 


